BLUMENTHAL

PERFORMING ARTS

Ticket Donation Policy

Thank you for contacting Blumenthal Performing Arts regarding a ticket donation. Our community is very
important to us and we try our best to assist as many organizations as possible. Below are our donation
guidelines.

Guidelines:

Requesting organizations must be a Charlotte area-based nonprofit, 501(c)3.

Requests must be submitted at least 30 days in advance of your event.

We accept requests by mail or email.

We only provide in-kind ticket donations based on the availability of tickets. Specific shows can be

requested, but are not guaranteed as availability varies.

Donation requests must be on official letterhead of the requesting nonprofit organization and include the

following information:

Name and Date of Event

Description of Event

How Tickets will be distributed (e.g. raffle, silent auction, etc.)
Nonprofit ID #

Contact person (name, phone & e-mail)

Please note:

Past support of an organization or event does not guarantee future support.

Requests for donations are limited to one request per year, per organization.

We receive hundreds of donation requests a year, and although we would love to support all worthwhile

causes, we regret that we cannot grant every request.

You will be contacted only when we can fulfill your request.
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